
Please continue to pray for the sick of our Parish.  To add someone to the 
prayer list, call Fr. Jim or email Mary Niagro at mcniagro@gmail.com. 
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Riordan Cavooris  
Justin Curtis 
Carol Donato 
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Our Lady Of Peace 

Roman Catholic Church 

Jesus answered him, “Foxes have dens and birds of 
the sky have nests, but the Son of Man has 

nowhere to rest his head.”    Luke 9:58 
Our Lady Of Peace Catholic Church 

2938 Oakleigh Ave.    P.O. Box 668 
Appomattox, VA 24522-0668 

Pastor: Father James Gallagher     434-352-0104 
For  emergencies:  Fr. Jim cell number: 434-238-7030 
or Holy Cross Roman Catholic Church  434-846-5245 

 

Holy Eucharist:  Sunday 8:30 AM and Tuesday 10:00 AM 
Tuesday 7:00 PM Thursday 12:15 PM 

 

Bulletin news to: Mary Niagro at: mcniagro@gmail.com 
Requests for mass cards to: Bonnie Toth at: bonnie3871@gmail.com  

Old Father Mac’s Kitchen 
 

Old Father Mac 
he’s seeing a lack. 
His cupboards are BARE 
please don’t just sit there & stare.  
It’s time to give back to our fellow man 
so be sure to give just what you can.  
For those that we feed, 
here’s a list of what we need: 
Canned items: 
Tuna, chicken, soups, fruits, beans, vegetables, peanut butter, jelly, pasta sauce  
Miscellaneous items: 
Mac-n-cheese, rice, instant potatoes, dried milk, cake mix, jello, dried beans, pas-
ta/elbow macaroni  
Please send us a message to coordinate a drop off time or see Ronnie Haney, 
Mary Fishback, Kelsey Brown, or Diane Bradish at church on Monday mornings or 
after mass on Sundays!  
Thank you in advance!!! 

mailto:bonnie3871@gmail.com


Parish Notices and Announcements Upcoming Meetings and Events 

Holiday Lake Sign-up 
 
We have reserved Pavilion 
#2 at Holiday Lake for 
Thursday, July 14.  Fr. Jim 
will celebrate mass at 11 
a.m. followed by eating, 
drinking and swimming.  If 
you are coming, please 
sign up in the commons.  
The church will provide 
hamburgers, hot dogs, 
and rolls with condiments 
(relish, ketchup....) and 
soft drinks. 
Also remember to bring a 
dish or dessert to share. 
 

Parish Discussion: 
 
On Sunday, July 17 follow-
ing mass your CEASA 
committee will host a par-

Ronnie Haney.  I will have 
a sign up sheet with dates 
and times for you to work 
with your schedule. If you 
have any questions please 
contact me at 434-352-
8756. Or text 434-664-
8242.  
Thanks, 
Here's to looking at you in 
our new directory. 
Sheila Seaquist 
 

Happy June 
Birthday! 

 
02 - Stephanie Hamilton 

Travis Williams 
06 - Kathern Hampton 
08 - Pam Skirvan 
16 - Phil Hampton 
19 - John Evans 

Joyce Hing 
21 -  Beau Ellrich 
26 - Victor Niagro 
30 - Patsy Notestein 

 
 

 

Happy June 
Anniversary! 

 
12 - Patsy & Donald 
 Notestein 
13 - Sandra & Bob Burke 

Pat & Chuck Hirtz 
24 - Marie & Les Leslie 
28 - Kathleen & Keith Sr. 
 Hamilton 
30 - Emily & Chene 

 Heady 

ish discussion on how we 
can protect children.  The 
discussion will be facilitat-
ed by Todd Craft.  We 
welcome all members of 
the parish to join in and 
participate in this discus-
sion.  Please feel free to 
bring coffee into the 
sanctuary during this 
event.  Blessings from 
your CEASA. 

 
Picture Per-

fect 
Directory 
Update 

 
It is time to 

put to-
gether 

a new OLP pictorial direc-

June 26, 2022 
Thirteenth Sunday 
in Ordinary Time 

 
Scripture Readings: 

 

1
st  

Reading: 
 1Kings 19:16, 19-21 
2

nd
 Reading: 

 Galatians 5:1, 13-18 
Gospel: 
 Luke 9:51-62 

 

Calendar 
 

June 28 
 St. Irenaeus 
June 29 
 Sts. Peter & Paul 
July 1 
 St. Junipera Serra 
 First Friday 

 

Reconciliation 
 

Fr. Jim offers the Sac-
rament of reconcilia-
tion before Mass or by  
appointment. 

Vacation Bible School is Coming to OLP 
 

What: Vacation Bible School at OLP 2022 
Theme: Discovery on Adventure Island - 
Quest for God's Great Light 
When: July 20, 21, and 22 of 2022 8:30 
a.m.-9:00 a.m. drop-off - 12:30 p.m. 
Where: Corter Hall at Our Lady of Peace Catholic 
Church. Appomattox, VA 
Who: Children ages 4 plus 
How: Please fill-out the Registration Form on the VBS 
Registration Table and Return 
How can you help?: Donations and Volunteer oppor-
tunities are available for you! Check out the VBS Infor-
mation and Registration Table located in Corter Hall at 
OLP! 
What can our explorers expect?: Skits from Beacon 
and Keeper that will help guide us on our mission of 
finding five infinity lanterns that hold God's light, inter-
active crafts, Bible Stories, exciting Bible Videos, deli-
cious healthy snacks, and most importantly...singing 
and dancing! 
Who can I ask for more information?: VBS Staff Vol-
unteers are ready to answer your questions. Visit the 
VBS Registration Table today! Don't forget to sign-up 
today to attend, donate, or volunteer!  We appreciate 
you so much! 

New Address 
 
Those wishing to keep in 
touch with Mary-Jane and 
Deacon Lou Burgess can 
write to them   
% Pat Kiernan 
Monreel 
Ennistymon 
Co. Clare 
Ireland 

tory.  If you are like me 
and don't like to have your 
picture taken you can 
choose to send me a pho-
to of yourself/family. Send 
a digital one to my email 
seaquistx2@gmail.com or 
hard copy to my address 
10569 Stonewall Rd, Ap-
pomattox, VA 24522.  I 
can scan it and return it. 
 
Maybe you have a cute 
picture of you and your 
pet, one that represents 
your passion, or one of a 
great family vacation.  
Just remember, this is for 
our church directory year 
2022, of people who are 
part of our church and 
spouse/family.  I'm sure 
the picture of you and 
Great Uncle Joe who lives 
in Timbuktu is great for 
your family album but not 
for this project.   
 
The pictures need to be 
recent and pretty much 
how you look now.  Even 
if you have a great picture 
of when you were Mr. or 
Miss America 50 years 
ago, this would not be a 
good choice. 
 
If you would like a new 
picture taken we will be 
set up for this on Tues-
days and Saturdays with 
our resident photographer 


